
 

  

 

 

 

 

To:   Institutions of Higher Education 

From:   Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   December 21, 2022 

Subject:  Reminder – Mental Health in Higher Education: Community Provider 

Partnerships and Professional Development Grant Application  

 

Thank you to institutions for submitting technical questions regarding the Notice of Grant 

Opportunity (NGO) for the Mental Health in Higher Education: Community Provider Partnerships 

and Professional Development Grant. Answers to submitted questions will be posted on or before 

January 6, 2023.  

 

Applications are due on or before 5:00pm on January 31, 2023. The NGO and budget template 

are available on our website: https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/mentalhealth.shtml.  

 

As a reminder, an additional $10 million was allocated to OSHE in the FY 2023 Appropriations 

Act for telehealth services to support students’ mental health on campuses. As you prepare your 

Community Provider Partnerships and Professional Development Grant applications, please keep 

in mind that OSHE is currently developing a statewide telehealth initiative for institutions.  

https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/mentalhealth.shtml

